
March 5, 2015 Connect Ed Message: 

Good evening Bulls, this message is a reminder of our Curriculum Enhancement 

Night scheduled for current students in grades 9 through 11, and their parents, on 

Monday, March 9th from 6 to 8 pm.  

There will be presentations that include information on graduation requirements, 

advanced placement, dual enrollment, college admissions and financial aid. In 

addition, there will be an open house for our Information Technology Academy, 

Academy of Medical Professions and Culinary Arts. Subject area teachers will also 

be available.  

A script of this message, and all future connect ed messages, can be found on our 

school website under the connect ed tab. Thank you and have a good evening. 


